
Subject: Strong Opposition to the Continuing Resolution: Protecting Social Security, 
Veterans, and Congressional Oversight 

Dear Senator [Name], 

I am writing to express my strong opposition to the continuing resolution (CR) recently 
passed by the House. This measure not only jeopardizes essential programs like Social 
Security and veterans' benefits but also undermines the critical role of Congressional 
oversight over the Executive branch. 

The CR, as proposed, maintains spending at last year's levels with some adjustments, 
which could lead to cuts in vital programs due to inflation and rising costs. Moreover, it 
fails to address the need for accountability and oversight, particularly concerning figures 
like Elon Musk, whose actions have raised significant ethical. 

Furthermore, I am deeply troubled by the erosion of Congressional authority embedded 
in this resolution. By stripping away oversight mechanisms, you are relinquishing a 
fundamental responsibility in your role as lawmakers. This not only diminishes your 
ability to ensure responsible governance but also undermines the checks and balances 
that are foundational to our democracy. 

I urge you to respect the balanced budget previously approved by Congress and to 
work towards a more equitable and sustainable spending plan. It is crucial that any 
legislation passed prioritizes the well-being of our citizens, including veterans and Social 
Security recipients, while maintaining the integrity of our democratic institutions. 

I expect you to stand up for the principles of good governance and protect the interests 
of your constituents by opposing this continuing resolution. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name]​
 

 


